
NORTHWEST BERGEN COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

SETTING CONNECTION FEE FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2023 
 

 Please take Notice that the Northwest Bergen County Utilities Authority (the “Authority”) 
with offices located at 30 Wyckoff Avenue, Waldwick, New Jersey, will conduct a Public Hearing 
regarding the calculation of a connection fee for the calendar year 2023 pursuant to 
N.J.S.A.40:14B-22 and N.J.S.A.40:14B-23 on Wednesday, July 19, 2023 immediately following 
the Work Session at 7:00pm. During the Public Hearing, members of the public may provide 
comments to the Authority and ask questions regarding the calculation of the connection fee for 
calendar year 2023. 
 
 The report of Wielkotz & Company, LLC, the auditors for the Authority, which will form 
the basis for the calculation of the connection fee for the calendar year 2023, will be posted to the 
Authority’s website, nbcua.com, for public inspection beginning Friday, June 30, 2023. 
 
The location, be it at the Authority’s and means of public participation will be published in two 
Authority Newspapers and posted on the Authority’s website, nbcua.com, at least 48 hours in 
advance of the meeting.  
 
Formal action may be taken.  
 
BY ORDER OF THE CHAIRMAN  
 
NORTHWEST BERGEN COUNTY  
UTILITIES AUTHORITY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



NORTHWEST BERGEN COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY 
 

SPECIAL MEETING 
 

PUBLIC HEARING – 2023 CONNECTION FEE  
 

July 19, 2023 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Meeting called to Order 
 

2. Open Public Meetings Act Statement 
 

3. Roll Call 
 

4. Chairman’s remarks 
 

5. Discussion on the 2023 Sewer Connection Fee Rate Study 
 

6. Public Hearing regarding same 
 

7. Adjournment 
 

 
 
July 19, 2023 
 


